Writing in support of HB 4112

February 13, 2024

Chair Marsh, Vice-Chairs Levy and Levy, Members of the Committee:

The Oregon Global Warming Commission (now Climate Action Commission) contracted for
modeling to see how Oregon’s climate and economy and the health of Oregon’s citizens
would be affected by programs adopted to reduce greenhouse gases. They found that not
only would the programs protect our health and future, they would also result in a stronger,
more productive economy.

HB 4112 is a small measure that can help to boost the future of a green economy for
Oregon. Let’s make transitioning to clean energy sources work for us all by putting in place
a foundation for Oregon’s businesses and workers to thrive.

| ask your support of HB 4112.

Sincerely yours,

Linda S. Craig



